
Holliston Parks Commission

Wednesday March 24, 2022 10:30AM

IN PERSON/REMOTE PARTICIPATION

Attendees: Brian McDonald, Richard Morse, Shaw Lively, Mark Frank, Shannon Cornwell, Bob Nemet

Agenda

Discussion on Purchase of a tip-trailer for the Grooming Machine

Vote on NTE $7500 for purchase of Trailer

The current trailer being used to move the field groomer is being leased and is not large enough.  The

newly proposed trailer would allow the marble marker to be moved at the same time making the field

grooming process more efficient.  Having a dedicated trailer will allow the groomer to be utilized more

often.

The groomer was originally purchased through a capital request at a special town meeting.

Mr. McDonald made a motion to purchase a single axle tilt trailer not to exceed $8000. Mr. Morse

seconded, all in favor, motion passed.

Mr. McDonald made a motion to adjourn. Mr. Morse seconded, all in favor, motion passed.


